

Kura Street, Titahi Bay, Porirua 5022 Phone: 04 236 8399 Fax: 04 236 8302 email: office@titahibay.school.nz

18 Feb 2016

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We have been asked by the Ministry to be part of building a resource for *Inclusive Education Capability Building Materials*.

A professional photographer will come into school and take photos of children working in 3 of our classes.

The school will get a copy of the photos but parent permission must be given before the photos are taken. If you do not want your child to have their photo taken please return this form to school so we can make sure there are no photos taken of them.

If you have any further queries please contact me.

Thank you

Miranda McMahon Deputy Principal Titahi Bay School